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I oppose HB2944. This bill will harm our local government. The fact that the union 

wants to penalize a municipality for getting some paperwork in late, which could 

result in services having to be cut to pay the penalty is ridiculous. Please do NOT 

advance this bad bill. Vote NO on HB2944.  


